
Email Announcement May 2021 

Subject Line:  School-Based Medicaid Program Website Updated and Trainings Published 

Dear School-Based Medicaid Program Contact: 

As part of our ongoing efforts to support your successful participation in the SBMP, we are 
thrilled to share two updates with you: 1) the training videos and transcripts have been posted, 
and 2) the School-Based Medicaid Program website has been redesigned. 

1. This spring, MassHealth held webinars in a series of training modules that comprised a 
“Medicaid 101” training series for schools. This series provided foundational information 
about the School-Based Medicaid Program (SBMP) in a series of modules focused on 
specific audiences at each LEA and aimed to provide the appropriate introductory 
information about the Medicaid program that is most pertinent to each set of roles and 
responsibilities. 

The video recordings (and accompanying written transcripts) of each module have been posted 
on the new training section of the  SBMP Website: www.mass.gov/masshealth/schools. The 
PowerPoints will be posted soon, and in the meantime, you can email us for a copy of the 
slides. 

The 101 training series modules: 

• Module 1:  Introduction (for everyone) 
• Module 2:  For LEA Administration 

• Module 3:  For RMTS Coordinators 

• Module 4:  For LEA Clinical Leaders 

• Module 5:  For LEA Financial Leaders  
• Module 6:  For LEA Legal/Regulatory Leaders 

• Module 7:  For LEA Technology Leaders 

• Module 8:  For Direct Service Practitioners  
• Module 9:  Administrative Activities for All RMTS Participants 

2. The website has been reorganized overall for ease of navigation and use. We hope that 
you’ll take a few moments to explore the new site. Of note: 

• There are two new sections:  

o What’s New with the School-Based Medicaid Program (SBMP)?, which 
replaced the COVID-19 updates page 

o Trainings, which includes the trainings described above and links to the 
user trainings for the RMTS and Cost Reports 

• The Resource Center has been streamlined – all resources previously available 
on the page are still there 

• The Contact Information page has been renamed “Need Help With the SBMP?” 
and includes information beyond contact info 

As always, if you have questions or require assistance, please let us know. 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mass.gov%2Fmasshealth%2Fschools&data=04%7C01%7CEmily.Hall%40umassmed.edu%7C637cf97e534346f8e1f908d91a38ef8a%7Cee9155fe2da34378a6c44405faf57b2e%7C0%7C0%7C637569654103895514%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=pNLRKC9tXPRwqNJPm32eaWdAAR0gag1vdElKDtmeEio%3D&reserved=0


School-Based Medicaid Program 

SchoolBasedClaiming@umassmed.edu 

1-800-535-6741 

 

Confidentiality Notice: 

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may 
contain confidential, proprietary and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 
distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately 
and destroy or permanently delete all copies of the original message. 

mailto:SchoolBasedClaiming@umassmed.edu

